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June 22, 2025 

Welcome to Milford Chapel! 

 

Sunday School   9:30 a.m. 

 Song Leader   Tyler Rodes 

 Devotional    Superintendents 
            Ken Bontrager & Cletus Yoder 

 

Today’s Lesson   Isaac Calls on the Name of the Lord 

      Genesis 26:24-33 

          

Worship Service   10:30 a.m.     

Worship Leader   Joe Shetler  

Sermon     Kent Helmuth     

       Called to Forgive 

      Matthew 18:21-35    

            

      

 Next Sunday’s Sermon  Wayne Schrock 

        June 15 General Fund   $ 6788.00 

        Building Fund Giving  $   610.00 

 

      

Lead Pastor Joe Yoder – On Sabbatical Leave 

Associate Pastor Marcus Miller – 574-265-6921 

Elder Phil Gingerich – 574-518-0281 

Deacon Ora Miller – 574-320-0999 

Deacon Wayne Schrock – 574-457-9031                                            
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We exist to: Honor Jesus Christ, Share God’s love, Bring        

eternal hope, and Teach the truth of God’s Word. 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

1. This evening is a pizza and game night here at 6:30 p.m. in the 

fellowship hall.  Everyone please a pizza to share and your favorite game 

to play. 
 

2. Tomorrow evening is the annual spring cleaning for Grace Haven, 

starting any time after 4:00 p.m.  This is an evening is a time to clean the 

facility and to tidy up the outside.  Pizza will be provided.  If you are 

available to help, please call the office, 574-642-3773. 
 

3. Attention all men & youth boys: 
If you would like to be a part of an all-male acapella team to lead 

worship next Sunday, contact Norma Schrock this week.  Practice time 

will be next Saturday afternoon/evening. 
 

4. We are planning a baptism for Chevie on Wednesday evening, July 2. 
 

5. We will be starting a New Believers Class in August with baptism in the 

fall.  If anyone wants to join, please contact the pastors. 
 

6. It is with hearts of gratitude that we thank you for your kindness and 

support during the recent passing of George.  The help from the 

leadership team was so appreciated as well as the delicious meal, the 

beautiful plant, and all your expressions of care and support.  We covet 

your prayers for the challenges we face in the coming days yet.  May 

God bless each of you.     Sue Sprague and family. 

  
 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 Rose Beachy – June 23, 1950 
 Brooklyn Flora – June 25, 2003 
 

Happy Anniversary! 

 Damon & Shania Herschberger – June 24, 2023 
 Andrew & Linda Paye – June 27, 1986 
 Mark & Dorothea Yoder – June 27, 1992 
 Kevin & Lesli Whetstone – June 27, 2015 
  

 
Greeters today: West Entrance:  Kevin & Lesli Whetstone   

           Sanctuary Entrance:  Damon & Shania Herschberger                   

Greeters next Sunday: West Entrance:  Noah & Melanie Helmuth   

               Sanctuary Entrance:  Menno & Mary Yoder   
 
 

Contact Norma Schrock for bulletin & hotline information. 

You may call/text 574-457-9034 or email secretary@milfordchapel.org 


